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Ariana Costa

From: Paul Connolly <ammoman@bullseyeguns.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 5:50 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Gun Bills
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I am writing to let you know of my opposition to the following House Bills 
H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, and H5891 
None of these bills will do anything to stop the criminal use of firearms.  
The will only penalize the already law abiding citizens. 
Sincerely, 
Paul Connolly 
73 Sayles Hill Road 
North Smithfield, RI  02895 
401-766-5290 


